

Dear Parents/Guardians:

Occasionally, military recruiters and postsecondary educational institutions request the names, telephone numbers, and addresses of secondary students. Federal law requires that central Community High School release directory information of this nature unless the parent(s) guardian(s) request that it not be disclosed without prior written consent.

If you do not want military recruiters or institutions of higher learning to be given your secondary student's name, address, and telephone number, please complete the form below and return it to the high school office. Your decision to opt out will remain in effect as long as your student is enrolled at Central Community High School.

Sincerely,	
Dustin Foutch Superintendent	
Please do not release my child's name, address, and/or telephone number to:	
Military RecruitersInstitutions of Higher Learnin	
Student Name	
Parent/Guardian Name (please print)	
Parent/Guardian Signature	_Date